
 

 

 

Board Meeting Date:  8/11/25 

Title:  A Strategic Plan for the Future of Edina High School 

 
Type:  Discussion 

 

Presenter(s): Nate Swenson, Assistant Superintendent; and Paul Paetzel, Edina High School 
Principal 

 

Description: Grounded in Edina Public Schools’ Strategic Plan, this proposal outlines the 
recommended 2025–2026 strategic planning process for Edina High School. It presents a 
three-phase approach designed to define what excellence means for EHS through community 
voice, educational research, and structured evaluation. The report details the purpose, timeline, 
and focus areas that will guide decision-making and shape future priorities in alignment with the 
district’s strategic direction. 

 

Recommendation:  No recommendation is being made at this time. This item has been 
prepared for board discussion. 

 

Desired Outcome(s) from the Board:  Please bring forth questions you have for the 
presenters. 

 

Attachment(s): 
●​ Summary Report 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10P85Qp1p4jUHzgMwYCLtMLr-aJQ93yVC/view?usp=sharing

